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Thursday 30th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Local Author visit 

On Tuesday 9th January, a local author is coming in to visit the children in school. She will be sharing her 

book, ‘Red Fox does what? Surely not!’ which is a book about friendship and kindness. We are asking for 

each child to bring in £1 to pay towards the visit. If you are not able to pay, please speak to your child’s 

class teacher. Please bring in the money before the day of the visit.  

Please also find an accompanying letter, which shows you how you can pre-order the book if you wish. 

The author is also able to write a personalised message for your child. 

We look forward to sharing with you what we learn from our visitor and thank you in advance for your 

donation. 

Amy O’Leary 

Reading Lead 
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